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THANKYOU ERIC

JANUARY 2022

N

¥ thank Eric Pelerson fr hs publicservie as  Councilman since 2014, we wish him well i
his Future endeavors. There ave et thoughts that come to mind when we think of Erc. He
has s the public effcently and honestly. He hes complete deditatmnlnﬂwepmphaf
Moy, el hank Enul o e vears o sevie koo, ore e hm o, 1 s thespoue
it ks It e oftheothe! “Youare ot e merely here o make  ving, You are
et i ol o enable he world o ve more ampl, with goeater viskon, with  fnerspin of
hope and achievement. You ae hete to enrich the world, and you impoversh yourselfif you

Fargc-t thie eerand.”-Woodrow Wilson

Mayfekd certanly has becorne a place for fngr spintof hope and achievement, Thank You for

Yot dutstanding sevice

INPUT RECEIVED

W eceived vluable input on our surveys sent out st month, Thank vou fortaking
et o bt e, These will b bk under advisement with the Lions Chub

who requested we et the information abouta proect atour park

DID YOU KNOW?
We forgot about the Christmas Light
Contest! And we are very sorry! Thank
vou to those that decorated your houses
and yards with lights, and thank you for
vour continued festive spirits that make
our holidays bright!

NEW EVENING OFFICE HOURS

Madison James, Mayfield Town
Treasurer, has scheduled office
hours to be Monday and Wednesday
Evenings 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm. Madi
will be using the Southwest corner
office down the hall. Payments can
be made in person or placed in the
mail drop box on the right side of the
front entrance, Payments made in
the deposit box need to be in a
sealed envelope with a return
address on it.

HPPY NGV e

Mayfield Town
52 Morth Main Street

POy Box 541

Mayticld, UT 4643

435-528-5061

Mayor’s Corner

This has been an amazing year for me as your new
Mavyor. A very fast learning curve to understand how
the town functions and all the components that make
the town run smoothly. One of the most important
parts is the people. | am grateful for their patience
while [ have learned my responsibilities. | would like
to thank Eric Peterson for his service for 8 years, That
is a great sacrifice for a voung father and husband.
Eric's service goes beyond just these 8 wears. Eric
served many years as a Christmas Santa Claus as well
as manning many park events in his vouth, Thank
you Eric. At our January 12 town council we will
recognize Eric for his years of service and then
administer the Oath of office to myself and two
councilmen, Michael V Bennett, incumbent for a
second term and Jaden James for his first term. We
look forward to working together to continue the
good work of administering the town. Our
responsibility is to oversee the operation and growth
of the town. We are working on improvements to the
culinary water system with a upgrade and
improvements of the lower 12 mile spring. The
Community lmpact Board has scheduled a hearing on
our application for funding these improvements for
January 6th. We are excited what this improvement
will mean to our water delivery. We are also looking
forward to some access and security improvements to
the park, curbing and surveving at the Cemetery,
cleaning up trees growing in the city, right of way
around town and road improvements. This will be an
exciting and busy year. We look forward to getting to
know vou better. May this be a good year for each of
youl.

Upcoming Dates

January 12-  Council Meeting 7pm
January 17-  Martin Luther King |r
Day - Office Closed
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